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Tomah residents eager to hear more about the upcoming Tomah Area School District 
referendum will have to wait. The public forum schedule for last night  was postponed because
of the weather. Superintendent Cindy Zahrte said the forum  will be rescheduled.

The referendum will ask taxpayers for an additional  $300 thousand for 2014-15, $750 thousand
for 2015-16 and $1.5 million for  2016-17.

You can get more information on the school district’s website.
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